April 11, 2018

Mr. Tim Pidduck
General Manager
Crowe Valley Conservation Authority
P.O. Box 416
70 Hughes Lane
Marmora, ON K0K 2M0
tim.pidduck@crowevalley.com
amanda.donald@crowevalley.com

Via Email

Dear Mr. Pidduck:

Re: 2018 Revised Draft Budget - Crowe Valley Conservation Authority

The 2018 Crowe Valley Conservation Authority Revised Draft Budget has been received and reviewed by the Council of the Township of Havelock-Belmont-Methuen. In considering the Revised Draft Budget Council has passed the following resolution:

R-237-18 Moved by Councillor Gerow Seconded by Councillor Pomeroy

Whereas the 2017 Crowe Valley Conservation Authority (CVCA) budget is still under appeal;

Be It Resolved That the Crowe Valley Conservation Authority be informed that the Township of Havelock-Belmont-Methuen is not in a position to consider the Revised Draft 2018 Crowe Valley Conservation Authority budget; and further

Be It Resolved That any CVCA budget increases going forward must reflect a percentage that does not exceed the rate of inflation.

Carried

Sincerely,

Bob Angione

Bob Angione, M.P.A., B.Admin. Municipal Clerk

copy: Jim Martin, Deputy Mayor

Pat Kemp, CAO